
PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION OF OREGON 

INTEROFFICE CORRESPONDENCE 

 

 

DATE: January 10, 2017 

 

TO:  Marc Hellman 

 

FROM: Lance Kaufman 

 

SUBJECT: Docket UE 306/Advice No. 16-23 PGE Schedule 123 Update 
 

On November 23, 2016, PGE filed revised sheets for inclusion in its tariff, PUC  

OR No. 18 as Advice No. 16-23. 

 

This filing extends the termination date of the Sales Normalization Adjustment (SNA) portion of 

the Schedule 123 Decoupling Adjustment and the Nonresidential Lost Revenue Recovery 

Adjustment (LRRA). 

 

Staff has reviewed this filing and found that the filing is consistent with Commission Order No. 

16-359 and the UE 306 Stipulation filed on August 12, 2016.  Staff recommends that the filed 

tariff be allowed to remain in effect. 

 

 


